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October 28, 2024

PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT

WHO: Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works (DPW)
WHAT: South Shore Trail to B & A Trail Gaps — Project #H587002
WHEN: Thursday, November 21, 2024, 6:00-7:00PM

WHERE: Germantown Elementary School
200 Windell Avenue
Annapolis, MD 21401

A public meeting has been scheduled from 6:00 PM-7:00 PM on November 21, 2024 at
Germantown Elementary School to discuss plans to construct a shared-use path along Taylor
Avenue in Annapolis from Annapolis Street to the USNA Stadium Trail, extending the B&A
Trail.

This project will expand the trail network in the County, providing additional routes for
pedestrians and bicyclists. We expect closures of the existing sidewalks while the trail is
constructed, and single lane closures with flagging operations as needed. We are currently in the
design phase, and anticipate that construction will begin in the fall of 2025. We welcome your
input on the proposed plan and schedule.

Anyone needing accommodations must contact DPW Customer Relations at 410-222-7582 or by
email at pwcustOO@aacounty.org at least seven days in advance of the event. TTY users please
call via Maryland Relay 7-1-1. All materials are available in alternative formats upon request.

Las personas que necesiten servicios de interpretacion de idiomas deben ponerse en contacto con
el servicio de atencion al cliente del DPW al 410-222-7582, o por correo electronico

a pwcustOO@aacounty.org, al menos con siete dias de antelacion al evento. Todo el material
escrito estara disponible en el idioma deseado si se solicita.
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